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SRC Membership and Recruitment Update 
Membership stands at nineteen with zero applications waiting for 
appointment with all categories filled except from business, industry and 
labor.  Here we are short two members.  I am in contact with Hugh 
Bradshaw and Business Account Managers in recruiting new members in this 
category.  Referrals from an SRC member who knows of a good candidate 
would be great- please pass contact information on!  
 
SRC Website 
I stated in my last report the SRC website (http://vtsrc.org/) was 
reorganized.  I have also been adding Current Event Posts to the main page 
so please check back often for updates and if you find something pertinent 
to add, send the information to me and I can put it up on the web.  
 
Please note that meeting materials can be viewed or downloaded from the 
SRC website here:  http://vtsrc.org/members/agendas/. 

Suggestions for website improvement are always welcomed! If there are any 
changes you would like to see to improve its usefulness, write them out and 
email them to me as this information may be helpful when we need to 
rebuild the website as we transition over to the state’s platform down the 
road. 
 
Accessibility of Minutes and other SRC Documents 
You should note a difference in format where I have attempted to make the 
minutes easier to read by changing the font, increasing its size, separating 
out discussions into paragraphs, using bullets, and reducing and enhancing 
shading where possible.  I will continue to work at this endeavor.  If a 
special accommodation is needed, please contact me with your request. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Debra Kobus 
Vermont State Rehabilitation Council Coordinator  
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